
MINUTES 

 

Demolition Review Committee 

Site Visit 1/10/2023 

Purpose:  to inspect 89 Cable Road property 

A site visit was held at 2:00 p.m. as a result of the January 5 meeting with the owners where they agreed 

to withdraw their demo permit application pending ZBA approvals needed.  Present were DRC members 

D. Choate, J. Longtin and E. Sanborn, as well as the homeowners Max Sink and Janice Koslowski. 

The purpose of the site visit was to see if anything in the house should be salvaged or preserved. 

The Committee was given a tour of the property by the homeowners and questions were answered. 

The site visit was concluded at 2:35 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Choate 


